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All Good Things Must Come to an End...

For many, Microsoft XP has become the standard for stability and performance. A sort of unwritten standard that all other oper-
ating systems are compared to at release. But there does come a time when we must let go and move on. Unfortunately for XP 
it looks like the final nail in the coffin will be April 8, 2014, at which point Microsoft will end its support of the XP operating sys-
tem.

Twelve years old this month, XP has been the OS of choice by many, but the time has come to move on. For PdMA technology 
users clinging to the XP operating system to support older hardware or data acquisition systems we will do what we can to 
assist you beyond the life expectancy of your OS. And, we will be ready to assist you when you let go and move to Windows 7. 
For the rest of us…a somber farewell to “old reliable”…Windows 8 here we come…

For more information on MCEGold, MCEMAX, and data acquisition requirements to transition to Windows 7, please contact your 
local sales representative found on the PdMA website at http://www.pdma.com/PdMA-representatives.php. 

You are invited to submit an Electric Motor Testing Tip of your own and receive a free PdMA mug or hat if we publish it! Contact 
Lou at 813-621-6463 ext. 126 or lou@pdma.com.
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